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  Real-Time Simulation Technologies: Principles,
Methodologies, and Applications Katalin
Popovici,Pieter J. Mosterman,2012-08-17 Real-Time
Simulation Technologies: Principles,
Methodologies, and Applications is an edited
compilation of work that explores fundamental
concepts and basic techniques of real-time
simulation for complex and diverse systems across
a broad spectrum. Useful for both new entrants and
experienced experts in the field, this book
integrates coverage of detailed theory, acclaimed
methodological approaches, entrenched
technologies, and high-value applications of real-
time simulation—all from the unique perspectives
of renowned international contributors. Because it
offers an accurate and otherwise unattainable
assessment of how a system will behave over a
particular time frame, real-time simulation is
increasingly critical to the optimization of
dynamic processes and adaptive systems in a
variety of enterprises. These range in scope from
the maintenance of the national power grid, to
space exploration, to the development of virtual
reality programs and cyber-physical systems. This
book outlines how, for these and other
undertakings, engineers must assimilate real-time
data with computational tools for rapid decision
making under uncertainty. Clarifying the central
concepts behind real-time simulation tools and
techniques, this one-of-a-kind resource: Discusses
the state of the art, important challenges, and
high-impact developments in simulation
technologies Provides a basis for the study of
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real-time simulation as a fundamental and
foundational technology Helps readers develop and
refine principles that are applicable across a
wide variety of application domains As science
moves toward more advanced technologies,
unconventional design approaches, and unproven
regions of the design space, simulation tools are
increasingly critical to successful design and
operation of technical systems in a growing number
of application domains. This must-have resource
presents detailed coverage of real-time simulation
for system design, parallel and distributed
simulations, industry tools, and a large set of
applications.
  Time, Progress, Growth and Technology Filipe
Duarte Santos,2020-09-18 This book addresses the
current challenges of sustainable development,
including its social, economic and environmental
components. The author argues that we need to
develop a new concept of time based on inter-
generational solidarity, which focuses both on the
long- and the short term. The evolution of man's
notions of time are analyzed from prehistory to
modern times, showing how these concepts shape our
worldviews, our ecological paradigms and our
equilibrium with our planet. Practical approaches
to dealing with the major medium- and long term
sustainability challenges of the 21st century are
presented and discussed. This is a thought
provoking and timely book that addresses the main
global socioeconomic and environmental challenges
facing the current and future generations, using
science-based analysis and perspectives. It
presents an historical narrative of the advent of
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progress, economic growth and technology, and
discusses the structural changes needed to co-
create sustainable pathways. It provides hope for
our future on Earth, mankind’s common home.
António Guterres, Secretary-General of the United
Nations This is an amazing, almost mind-boggling
book. The author takes a look at the true whole,
i.e., the development of the human enterprise
since its very beginning. This enterprise is
evidently a possibility under the boundary
conditions of cosmological dynamics and natural
evolution, but evidently also a highly improbable
one. It is all but a miracle that the Earth system
in its present form exists and happens to support
a technical civilization. Will this civilization
last long, will it transform itself into something
even more exceptional, or will it perish in
disgrace? Santos dares to address these grandest
of all questions, equipped with a unique
transdisciplinary wisdom drawing on physics,
cybernetics, geology, biology, economics,
anthropology, history, and philosophy. And he
dares to dive into the deepest abysses of
thinking, where categorial monsters like time and
progress lurk. Thereby, he takes us on fascinating
journey, during which we perceive and grasp things
we have never seen and understood before. One of
the best essays I have ever read. John
Schellnhuber, founding director of the Potsdam
Institute for Climate Impact Research (PIK) and
former chair of the German Advisory Council on
Global Change
  Time, Law, and Change Sofia Ranchordás,Yaniv
Roznai,2020-04-16 Offering a unique perspective on
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an overlooked subject – the relationship between
time, change, and lawmaking – this edited
collection brings together world-leading experts
to consider how time considerations and social,
political and technological change affect the
legislative process, the interpretation of laws,
the definition of the powers of the government and
the ability of legal orders to promote innovation.
Divided into four parts, each part considers a
different form of interaction between time and
law, and change. The first part offers legal,
theoretical and historical perspectives on the
relationship between time and law, and how time
shaped law and influences legal interpretation and
constitutional change. The second part offers the
reader an analysis of the different ways in which
courts approach the impact of time on law, as well
as theoretical and empirical reflections upon the
meaning of the principle of legal certainty,
legitimate expectations and the influence of law
over time. The third part of the book analyses how
legislation and the legislative process addresses
time and change, and the various challenges they
create to the legal order. The fourth and final
part addresses the complex relationship between
fast-paced technological change and the regulation
of innovations.
  Time and Media Markets Alan B. Albarran,Angel
Arrese Reca,2003-01-30 This edited collection
examines time and its relationship to and impact
upon media industries, studying how the media
industry views time and makes business and
economic decisions based on considerations of
time. Contributions from an international set of
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authors analyze time constraints and competition
between different media; the quantity and quality
of time spent in media consumption, audience and
readership time valuation/costing/pricing; and the
emergence of new media businesses around
individual time management. Specific topics
examined in the volume include: * a philosophical
look at the concept of time and its application to
media markets; * temporal aspects of media
distribution for the media industries, and how
time affects their activities; * the impact of
increasing media industry consolidation and
convergence on managerial effectiveness; *
approaches to time by CNN and its various cache of
news channels, in a managerial context; * the
application of niche theory as a framework to
examine competition between the Internet and
television; * Internet access in the United
Kingdom and Europe, examining the cost of time for
online access; * the exchange of time and money in
the television market for advertising; and * a
summary of research and an agenda for future
research on the topic of time's role in the media
industry and markets. With its origins in the
third World Media Economics conference, held in
2000, Time and Media Markets is a distinctive and
important collection appropriate for scholars and
advanced students in media management and
economics.
  Deep Time of the Media Siegfried
Zielinski,2008-02-15 A quest to find something new
by excavating the deep time of media's
development—not by simply looking at new media's
historic forerunners, but by connecting models,
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machines, technologies, and accidents that have
until now remained separated. Deep Time of the
Media takes us on an archaeological quest into the
hidden layers of media development—dynamic moments
of intense activity in media design and
construction that have been largely ignored in the
historical-media archaeological record. Siegfried
Zielinski argues that the history of the media
does not proceed predictably from primitive tools
to complex machinery; in Deep Time of the Media,
he illuminates turning points of media
history—fractures in the predictable—that help us
see the new in the old. Drawing on original source
materials, Zielinski explores the technology of
devices for hearing and seeing through two
thousand years of cultural and technological
history. He discovers the contributions of
dreamers and modelers of media worlds, from the
ancient Greek philosopher Empedocles and natural
philosophers of the Renaissance and Baroque
periods to Russian avant-gardists of the early
twentieth century. Media are spaces of action for
constructed attempts to connect what is separated,
Zielinski writes. He describes models and machines
that make this connection: including a theater of
mirrors in sixteenth-century Naples, an automaton
for musical composition created by the
seventeenth-century Jesuit Athanasius Kircher, and
the eighteenth-century electrical tele-writing
machine of Joseph Mazzolari, among others.
Uncovering these moments in the media-
archaeological record, Zielinski says, brings us
into a new relationship with present-day moments;
these discoveries in the deep time media history
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shed light on today's media landscape and may help
us map our expedition to the media future.
  Apps Management and E-Commerce Transactions in
Real-Time Rezaei, Sajad,2017-03-16 Technology is
continuously advancing and changing the way
aspects of business are performed. The
implementation of mobile business transactions to
acquire various types of goods has changed the
landscape of consumerism. Apps Management and E-
Commerce Transactions in Real-Time is a timely
research publication that features the latest
scholarly trends, issues, and implications of the
use of a new technological forum in electronic
buying and selling. Including extensive coverage
on a number of topics and perspectives such as
social networks, customer satisfaction, and cloud
computing, this book is ideally designed for
researchers, academicians, and students seeking
current research on mobile solutions in business
deals.
  Rethinking Secular Time in Victorian England
Stefan Fisher-Høyrem,2022 This open access book
draws on conceptual resources ranging from
medieval scholasticism to postmodern theory to
propose a new understanding of secular time and
its mediation in nineteenth-century technological
networks. Untethering the concept of secularity
from questions of religion and belief, it offers
an innovative rethinking of the history of
secularisation that will appeal to students,
scholars, and everyone interested in secularity,
Victorian culture, the history of technology, and
the temporalities of modernity. Stefan Fisher-
Hyrem (PhD) is a historian and Senior Academic
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Librarian at the University of Agder, Norway.
  The Power of Now: How Winning Companies Sense
and Respond to Change Using Real-Time Technology
Vivek Ranadive,1999-09 How Winning Companies Sense
and Respond to Change Using Real-Time Technology.
Meet the future head-on with this incisive book
that details emerging trends that will affect all
businesses as they progress through the 21st
century. Today's technology has become vital to
the speed and performance of business. The fast-
paced, high-stakes world of technology is
infiltrating business everywhere, through the
extensive use of high-speed networks, powerful
desktop computers, the Internet, and integrated
information across many systems. Customers are
also demanding that everything be done faster, at
lower cost without sacrificing quality. How will
your company compete and prosper in the new
millennium? How can you raise your company above
the ravages of creeping commoditization and gain
that crucial, elusive competitive advantage? The
answers lie in becoming event-driven. Event-driven
companies (those that acquire, deploy, and wisely
exploit real-time information) are the most
successful at sensing and responding to the events
that drive their businesses. They use the power of
real-time information to drive the development and
delivery of new products and services. The winning
approach presented in this book will benefit any
company competing in this age of globalization,
emerging technologies, and ever-increasing
competition. After reading this book, you will be
able to employ the technology to create real-time
operations, and you will have the tools, mindset,
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and organizational structure that enable you to do
the right thing at the right time. And the right
time is now.
  ICT Futures Paul Warren,John Davies,David
Brown,2008-04-30 Learn all about the major trends
and future advancements in ICT! ICT Futures
provides an insightful introduction to the major
technology trends in Information and Communication
Technologies (ICT), and to the economic,
commercial and societal environment which is
shaping them. The experienced author-team,
consisting of experts from both industry and
academia, addresses: The interaction between
people and technology - how ICT affects every day
social practices; the rise of social computing;
how the way we interact with information and the
devices we use are changing; and how trust can be
assured over the Internet. The underlying ICT
infrastructure - the semantic web and the semantic
intranet; the real-time service-oriented
infrastructure; the future optical network; self-
managing networks and agents; P2P technologies;
pervasiveness; mobility and wireless technology;
and how all this infrastructure can be made
secure. ICT technology and how it is affecting
industries as diverse as health, finance, retail
and law. The book covers a vast wealth of
material, with a strong focus upon the impending
changes to the way ICT operates.This reference is
a valuable tool for people in managerial roles,
CIOs, CTOs, business and technology strategists,
and students undertaking technology MBAs, or
technology modules in general MBAs. Professionals
working in ICT will also find this book valuable.
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  On Time On Barak,2013-07-19 In this pioneering
history of transportation and communication in the
modern Middle East, On Barak argues that contrary
to accepted wisdom technological modernity in
Egypt did not drive a sense of time focused on
standardization only. Surprisingly, the
introduction of the steamer, railway, telegraph,
tramway, and telephone in colonial Egypt actually
triggered the development of unique timekeeping
practices that resignified and subverted the
typical modernist infatuation with expediency and
promptness. These countertempos, predicated on
uneasiness over “dehumanizing” European standards
of efficiency, sprang from and contributed to non-
linear modes of arranging time. Barak shows how
these countertempos formed and developed with each
new technological innovation during the nineteenth
and early twentieth centuries, contributing to a
particularly Egyptian sense of time that extends
into the present day, exerting influence over
contemporary political language in the Arab world.
The universal notion of a modern mechanical
standard time and the deviations supposedly
characterizing non-Western settings “from time
immemorial,” On Time provocatively argues, were in
fact mutually constitutive and mutually
reinforcing.
  The Second Machine Age: Work, Progress, and
Prosperity in a Time of Brilliant Technologies
Erik Brynjolfsson,Andrew McAfee,2014-01-20 A pair
of technology experts describe how humans will
have to keep pace with machines in order to become
prosperous in the future and identify strategies
and policies for business and individuals to use
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to combine digital processing power with human
ingenuity.
  On Time On Barak,2013-07-19 In this pioneering
history of transportation and communication in the
modern Middle East, On Barak argues that contrary
to accepted wisdom technological modernity in
Egypt did not drive a sense of time focused on
standardization only. Surprisingly, the
introduction of the steamer, railway, telegraph,
tramway, and telephone in colonial Egypt actually
triggered the development of unique timekeeping
practices that resignified and subverted the
typical modernist infatuation with expediency and
promptness. These countertempos, predicated on
uneasiness over dehumanizing European standards of
efficiency, sprang from and contributed to non-
linear modes of arranging time. Barak shows how
these countertempos formed and developed with each
new technological innovation during the nineteenth
and early twentieth centuries, contributing to a
particularly Egyptian sense of time that extends
into the present day, exerting influence over
contemporary political language in the Arab world.
The universal notion of a modern mechanical
standard time and the deviations supposedly
characterizing non-Western settings from time
immemorial, On Time provocatively argues, were in
fact mutually constitutive and mutually
reinforcing.
  Time for Results: Task Force on Educational
Technology ,1986
  Opening Time Bruce W. Powe,2016-12-31 We are at
the beginning of a great new cycle, a second
Renaissance of technology and mind, spirit and
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creative energy. It´s the time when the noosphere
experience evoked by Teilhard de Chardin is coming
into being James Joyce spoke of “closing time” in
Finnegans Wake. Leonard Cohen wrote a song with
this title. The philosopher Norman O. Brown wrote
a philosophical-poetic work called Closing Time in
1973 in which he proposed the end of one era and
the beginning of new mysteries. He did so by
combining Joyce and Vico. Our work is a reply and
an extension of theirs. But we are contemplating
and exploring openings. What does it mean to stand
in the open of the noosphere of new consciousness?
What does it mean to be at the opening of a cycle
of being and becoming? Opening Time is a threshold
process that combines text, images, sound,
delivery agency, and hypertext in a bold
experiment that explores the nature of openings in
ideas, stories, pictures, music, and the internet.
It is a collaborative process that seeks to at
once evoke our crux, and also to engage users in a
new kind of electronic platform.
  The Real-time Contact Center Donna Fluss,2005
New technology and best practices to turn your
contact center into a revenue generator.
  Of Time, Passion, and Knowledge Julius Thomas
Fraser,1990-04 Only a wayfarer born under unruly
stars would attempt to put into practice in our
epoch of proliferating knowledge the Heraclitean
dictum that `men who love wisdom must be inquirers
into very many things indeed.' Thus begins this
remarkable interdisciplinary study of time by a
master of the subject. And while developing a
theory of time as conflict, J. T. Fraser does
offer many things indeed--an enormous range of
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ideas about matter, life, death, evolution, and
value.
  Real-Time Systems Design and Analysis Phillip A.
Laplante,2004-05-10 The leading guide to real-time
systems design-revised and updated This third
edition of Phillip Laplante's bestselling,
practical guide to building real-time systems
maintains its predecessors' unique holistic,
systems-based approach devised to help engineers
write problem-solving software. Dr. Laplante
incorporates a survey of related technologies and
their histories, complete with time-saving
practical tips, hands-on instructions, C code, and
insights into decreasing ramp-up times. Real-Time
Systems Design and Analysis, Third Edition is
essential for students and practicing software
engineers who want improved designs, faster
computation, and ultimate cost savings. Chapters
discuss hardware considerations and software
requirements, software systems design, the
software production process, performance
estimation and optimization, and engineering
considerations. This new edition has been revised
to include: * Up-to-date information on object-
oriented technologies for real-time including
object-oriented analysis, design, and languages
such as Java, C++, and C# * Coverage of
significant developments in the field, such as:
New life-cycle methodologies and advanced
programming practices for real-time, including
Agile methodologies Analysis techniques for
commercial real-time operating system technology
Hardware advances, including field-programmable
gate arrays and memory technology * Deeper
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coverage of: Scheduling and rate-monotonic
theories Synchronization and communication
techniques Software testing and metrics Real-Time
Systems Design and Analysis, Third Edition remains
an unmatched resource for students and practicing
software engineers who want improved designs,
faster computation, and ultimate cost savings.
  Making Time on Mars Zara Mirmalek,2020-04-07 An
examination of how the daily work of NASA's Mars
Exploration Rovers was organized across three
sites on two planets using local Mars time. In
2004, mission scientists and engineers working
with NASA's Mars Exploration Rovers (MER) remotely
operated two robots at different sites on Mars for
ninety consecutive days. An unusual feature of
this successful mission was that it operated on
Mars time—the daily work was organized across
three sites on two planets according to two
Martian time zones. In Making Time on Mars, Zara
Mirmalek shows that this involved more than a
resetting of wristwatches; the team's struggle to
synchronize with Mars time involved technological
and communication breakdowns, informal
workarounds, and extra work to support the
technology that was intended to support people.
Her account of how NASA created an entirely new
temporality for the MER mission offers insights
about the assumptions behind the organizational
relationship between clock time and work.
Mirmalek, herself a member of the mission team,
offers an insider's view of the MER workplace and
community. She describes the discord among MER's
multiple temporalities and examines issues of
professional identity that helped shape the
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experience of working according to Mars time.
Considering time and work relationships through a
multidisciplinary lens, Mirmalek shows how
contemporary and historical human–technology
relationships inform assumptions about the
unalterability of clock time. She argues that the
organizational connection between clock time and
work, although still operational, is outdated.
  Handbook of Research on Educational
Communications and Technology David H.
Jonassen,2004 This edition of this handbook
updates and expands its review of the research,
theory, issues and methodology that constitute the
field of educational communications and
technology. Organized into seven sectors, it
profiles and integrates the following elements of
this rapidly changing field.
  Science, Technology, and Society in the Time of
Alfred Nobel Carl Gustaf Bernhard,Elisabeth T.
Crawford,Per Sörbom,1982 The papers contained in
this volume were presented at the Nobel Symposium
which marked the eightieth anniversary of the
first award of the Nobel prizes in 1901. Leading
scholars from many different fields of science and
technology exchange viewpoints across
interdisciplinary boundaries. Participants were
chosen for their special knowledge of science and
technology in the late nineteenth and early
twentieth centuries and papers cover the period
from the 1860s to the outbreak of the First World
War.
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